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NSW State government is supposed to act on behalf of the wider community, not the special 
interest groups who donate. This project was highly questionable from the beginning, when Nick 

Greiner rejected all the advice from transport exports, none of which supported more money on 
roads over public transport. There should be a complete and transparent investigation into this 

project. It would no doubt find that state government officials have not acted in the best interests 
of the residents of Sydney. 

 


